
LEGAL REPRESENTATION  
  
Institutions in the University System receive legal advice from the BOR legal staff.  Individuals who 
require legal representation as defendants in actions brought against them as employees of DSC are 
represented by the Office of the Attorney General of Georgia.  No employee of DSC should deal directly 
with or respond to an attorney representing an individual or group of individuals regarding a college-
related matter.  All legal inquiries should be referred to the appropriate dean, director and corresponding 
VP in the department or school represented.  Advice will be sought from the System legal staff that will, in 
turn, if deemed appropriate, confer with the Attorney General’s staff.  


